A CALLED MEETING OF THE BRISTOL VIRGINIA CITY COUNCIL WAS HELD ON MARCH 15, 2018, AT 6:00 P.M. AT 300 LEE STREET, BRISTOL, VIRGINIA WITH MAYOR KEVIN MUMPOWR PRESIDING. VICE MAYOR KEVIN WINGARD AND COUNCIL MEMBERS WILLIAM HARTLEY, AND ARCHIE HUBBARD, III WERE PRESENT. CITY MANAGER, RANDALL C. EADS AND CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER, TAMRYA SPRADLIN WERE ALSO PRESENT.

Mayor Mumpower called the meeting to order.

1. <u>Discussion of the FY19 Budget</u>

City Manager, Mr. Randall C. Eads, provided a summary of the past budget workshops held in the past ten years in the City of Bristol, Virginia. Mr. Eads also presented a summary of the revenue incurred in the 2018 fiscal year and five different scenarios for the salaries and benefits for City employees. A copy of the documents presented at the City Council meeting have been recorded in the minutes book.

2. Adjournment

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

	**
	*
City Clerk	Mayor
